



## Dear SABPA members and friends,

On February 1st, we sent out a message on behalf of SABPA to call for your donation in support of the fight against the 2019-nCoV outbreak. Thanks to your generosity, we received more than \$10,000 within just a week. We are happy to let you know that, in collaboration with ACCEF, your donation has been used to purchase five ventilators delivered directly to two hospitals in the epicenter of the outbreak. We received positive feedback from the medical staff that the ventilators are indeed in high demand and used to save lives of patients in critical condition.



Five SABPA donated ventilators arrived at two hospitals at Suizhou city and Tianmen city of Hubei province, epicenter of the 2019-nCoV outbreak.

We encourage you to continue to make donations through the SABPA website (visit <a href="www.sabpa.org">www.sabpa.org</a>, go to the "Donation" tab, and click "Donation to 2019-nCoV Relief Fund"), or click this link <a href="Donation to 2019-nCov Relief Fund">Donation to 2019-nCov Relief Fund</a>. You will receive a confirmation email and be recognized on the SABPA website (optional) after the donation is made. Please contact Mingzhu Zhang at mingzhu.zhang@sabpa.org should you have any questions about making donations.

Best regards,

Peter Huang, President of San Diego Chapter Kevin Shao, President of OCLA Chapter